Hove you had swwrgery for
GASTRIC CANCER?

We are looking for patients willing to share their experiences of

gastric cancer surgery, so that doctors and researchers can better
understand the priorities of patients they are treating.

What will it involve?
A member of our team will organise a single interview lasting between 30 minutes and
an hour, where you will have the chance to talk about your experiences.

Where will it happen?
You will have the option of a face-to-face meeting in Manchester, a visit to your home or
alternatively a conversation over the telephone. Any travel expenses will be paid for.

If you are interested in taking part and would like more information, please contact us on:

E-mail: nailah.brown@cmft.nhs.uk

or

Telephone: 0161 701 3543
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